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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Dawn Neal <dawn_neal@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 1:28 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
  
I have been a full time resident of Lake Almanor since 2003, and I am OPPOSED to Alternatives 1 & 2, as described in the Draft EIR. 
I believe that pursuing these Alternatives is unreasonable, irresponsible, and reckless. I urge the State Water Board to only consider 
the PG&E project, as submitted and approved in the Settlement Agreement of April 22, 2004, without the additional release of cold 
water from Lake Almanor.  
  
Sincerely, 
Dawn Neal 
924 Clifford Drive 
Lake Almanor, CA 96137 
  


